
If your child will be entering  

kindergarten in August 2014, 

please remember that you 

need to register at the 

school where he/she is zoned 

to attend.  Registration will 

be held at all elementary 

schools on the following 

dates: 

Wednesday, February 4th 

  9:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m. 

Thursday, March 12th 

  1:00 p.m. — 5:00 p.m. 

Wednesday April 15th 

  9:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m.     

Friday, May 8th                     

  1:00 p.m.– 5:00 p.m.                                

 Required documents for      

kindergarten registration: 

Parents/guardians should bring                

the following documents to    

registration: 

1. Proof of age:  child’s        

certified birth certificate.  

Only the legal name is      

acceptable on student      

records.  Child must be 5 

years old on or before     

September 1, 2015 

2. Proof of immunization on a 

Florida Immunization HRS 

Form 680 (blue form). 

3. School physical examina-

tion that has been per-

formed within 12 months 

prior to   enrollment in 

school. 

4. Proof of residence:         

mortgage statement, lease,  

or rental agreement.          

5. Two additional proofs of   

residency.  An  electric bill  

is preferred.                                                 

6. Student’s social security 

number is encouraged. 

 

Additional information on                        

registration and school           

attendance zones may be   

obtained from the Student       

Services  office at  547-7797. 

 

Head Start Enrollment for 2015-2016 

Attention all Head Start families and friends ! ! 

We will begin accepting applications for the 2015-

2016 school year on Wednesday, March 4th.  

Please encourage your friends, neighbors, and   

family members to apply for Head Start !  We will 

be sending out recruitment flyers very soon but in 

the mean time, your friends and family can call our 

enrollment office at 547-4896 with questions.                                                 

 This is for new children only.  

 If your child is already in Head Start , you do not 

need to re-apply. Returning children will be    

scheduled a day in May to update their paperwork. 

If you want flyers to handout at work, church, 

or anywhere, please ask for a supply !  
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Dates to Remember 

 
 Monday, February 16th        

Presidents Day– No School               

Student /Teacher Holiday 

 Monday , February 23rd 

5:45 p.m.                         

Policy Council Meeting       

Minnie K. Young area at 

the Webster School 

 Due to our  program      

review, we will not have 

our regularly scheduled 

parent meetings in Febru-

ary. Please check your 

school calendar .  Please 

call our enrollment office  

with any questions or con-

cerns at 547-4896.    

    

Snow Flake Valentines 

Materials:  Coffee         

filters,  water color 

paints, glue stick,  col-

ored paper, scissors.  

Steps: fold coffee filter 

in half, cut out half heart 

shape, fold and cut out 

small shapes in heart, 

open, paint, and glue on 

construction paper. 


